

## Make Sure You're Counted!

It's easy to submit your household's response to the 2020 Census, and it's not too late.

RESPOND ONLINE: At www.2020census.gov.

**RESPOND BY PHONE:** 844-330-2020 (English), 844-468-2020 (Spanish), 844-467-2020 (TDD).

**RESPOND BY MAIL:** If you received a paper form in the mail earlier this year, you may still mail it in.

## THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT THE 2020 CENSUS:

- It's quick and easy to respond the questionnaire takes about 10 minutes to complete.
- It's safe, secure and confidential. Your information and privacy are protected.
- Your response helps to direct billions of dollars in federal funds to local communities for schools, roads and other public services.
- Results from the 2020 Census will be used to determine the number of seats each state holds in Congress, as well as your political representation at all levels of government.

Handout prepared by the Kenosha County 2020 Census Complete Count Committee